
Our rivers have been known as world class fisheries for salmon and steelhead. I started fishing the upper Rogue for salmon in 2015 
and would usually be able to land a couple of hatchery fish every other trip or so. This last year 2020 I had an empty catch card. 
Myself and other local fishermen ( as well as tourism) pump money into the economy through our local purchases as well as 
supporting our guides who rely on the fishery to make a living. We owe it to the community of anglers and to supported industries 
and businesses to do better. 


